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NtM No 113 of 2025   24th September 2025 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Port of Leith – Charles Hammond Berth Mooring Buoys 

 

Mariners are advised commencing on or around 26th September, works shall commence on the laying of 
two mooring buoys and their associated anchor spreads North-East of the outermost mooring dolphin at 
the Charles Hammond Berth, Port of Leith.  
 
Works are expected to last approximately 10 days. 
 
The deployment will be carried out by the vessel “Kingdom of Fife” transiting between Burntisland and 

the Charles Hammond Berth during the course of the works.  

 

The Kingdom of Fife shall maintain a listening watch on VHF channels 16, 12 and 71 at all times. 

 
Status of previously published notices:  
 

Nos 19, 36, 48, 64, 68, 70, 78, 87, 90, 98, 108, 109,110, 111 and 112 of 2025 remain in force. 

Issued by:  

Michael Gibson 

Marine Manager – Port of Leith  


